Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
The Foundation for a Sustainable Community
Chapel Hill-Carrboro Chamber of Commerce 
invite you to a Public Education Forum with 
Ronald Lee Fleming AICP
Founder and Principal of The Townscape Institute
The Art of Place Making: Strategies for Thinking about Urban Design and Public Art

Thursday 10 February 2005 
1:30pm - 3:00pm 
Chapel Hill Town Hall  
306 North Columbia Street

Town Council Chambers

The development of Parking Lots 2 and 5 in downtown Chapel Hill has the potential to revitalize and refocus how we use and experience Franklin, Rosemary, and Columbia Streets.  In an effort to explore some of the dimensions and issues that could guide this project, we thought it would be helpful to start a community dialogue on the role of public art and design in reframing how we think about civic urban space.  The Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission, the Chapel Hill-Carrboro Chamber of Commerce, and The Foundation for a Sustainable Community, have invited Ronald Lee Fleming of The Townscape Institute to Chapel Hill for a talk and slide presentation.
The Townscape Institute is a nationally recognized non-profit public interest planning organization noted for its efforts to improve the livability of cities, towns, and neighborhoods.  Through careful development and integration of public art and urban design, the Institute works to create place and contextual design.
Ronald Lee Fleming, an urban planner and designer, was one of the initiators of the "Main Street" movement, a program that coordinates the efforts of property owners and merchants to revitalize downtown areas through an awareness of and respect for community character.  He is the founding chairman of the Cambridge Arts Council where he started the innovative Arts on the Line program of the Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority (MBTA.)  Since then, he has concentrated his research and writing on issues of place making and public accessibility of place meaning.  He has authored or co-authored five books on the built environment, including the forthcoming release titled "The Art of Place Making: Creating Public Art, Urban Design and Interpretation that Tell You Where You Are."

The focus for Mr Fleming's talk will be to share with Chapel Hill examples of how other communities have resolved downtown design issues with respect to public art, streetscapes, gateways, environmental profiles, and public civic space.
Parking is limited at Town Hall, so we encourage you to walk, ride the bus, or park in one of the lots downtown.  Nearby is the Rosemary Street parking Deck (150 East Rosemary Street) and Municipal Lot 2 (100 East Rosemary Street.)  Town Hall is located one block south of these parking lots.  For questions, please call Kate Flory at the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission, 919.968.2888 x 377.
